
FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JULY 7, 2019 

   MASS INTENTIONS      

 Sat. 7/6     4:00 PM Margie Serock by Her Sisters Anna and Helen 

 Sun. 7/7  7:30 AM Stanley Potosky by the Turris 

   10:30 AM For the People 

 Mon. 7/8  7:00 PM Terry Schiavone by His Wife Joyce  

 Tue. 7/9  7:00 AM M/M Angelo Delese by Their Children 

 Wed. 7/10  NO MASS 

 Thur. 7/11  7:00 AM Skippy Rish by Mom and Dad 

 Fri. 7/12  7:00 AM Joseph Cukauskas, Sr. by Ann Marie Kondash  

 Sat. 7/13  4:00 PM Barbara Banyas Patton by Her Sister Cathy and Brother Jackie 

 Sun. 7/14  7:30 AM Andrew, Raymond, and Joseph Ambrose by Maureen 

   10:30 AM For the People 

                     Last Weekend:   

Sunday $3,743.00; Dues $762.00; Care and Education of Priests 

$24.00; Peter’s Pence $570.00; Ascension $8.00; Initial Offering 

$10.00; Poor Box $179.05 

CANDLES ON THE ALTAR are in memory of M/M Angelo Delese by Their Children 

 

 

BACKPACKS FOR OUR SCHOOL KIDS IN NEED – We are collecting  

clear plastic backpacks filled with school supplies for the needy children 

in our Freeland community. If you would like to donate a backpack and 

fill it with school supplies, please bring it to the altar or to the church 

office no later than Sunday, August 11th, so we can organize them for  

distribution on Saturday, Aug 17th.  If you have trouble getting out and would like to participate, 

you can make a donation and we will do your shopping for you. A list of suggested supplies is 

included in the bulletin. If you would like to donate a backpack in memory of a loved 

one, please fill out a pink slip found at each of the entrances to the church. 

Father Mike will be blessing the backpacks on Monday, August 12th.  If you  

want your backpack blessed, you must have it here by Sunday, August 11th. 

 

FOOD PANTRY DONATION for July is pancake mix / Bisquick  

and pancake syrup.  The next distribution will be Tuesday, July 23rd.  

  

FAITH FORMATION REGISTRATION is taking place now.  Forms are available in 

the parish office. Completed forms can be returned to the Parish Office or placed  in 

the collection basket at any Mass.   

Orientation for families of all grades is Sunday, September 8th. Little Lamb Society will begin  

on Sunday, September 8th.  All new members are welcome. This program is for preschool-aged 

children. The 2019/2020 session for all other students will begin of Sunday, September 15th. 

*** PLEASE NOTE THAT CLASSES WILL NOW BE HELD  

FROM 9:45 – 10:45 AM. *** 



THE CHILDREN CAN EASILY LEAVE CLASS AND COME UPSTAIRS  

TO JOIN THEIR PARENTS AND ATTEND THE 11:00 AM MASS. 

Jesus knew what He was doing when He sent out the 72. He sent them to towns and 

villages He intended to visit so that the disciples could prepare them.  Here at 

Immaculate Conception and Good Shepherd, we too are preparing for something 

special.  As was mentioned in last week’s bulletin, CHANGE is about to happen.  

Prepare yourself!  Of utmost importance is the fact that you will continue to have a 

parish where you can worship, and there will continue to be a priest and a deacon to 

meet your spiritual needs.  The Mass change is probably the biggest adjustment you 

will have to make.  It may not be what you are used to, but there will still be Mass in your parish.  

As the Gospel encouraged the disciples to say, “peace be to this house,” so will God say to the 

parishes of Good Shepherd and Immaculate Conception. 

         A VIEW FROM THE PEW: CORPUS CHRISTI. 

June 23rd the church celebrated the feast of Corpus Christi, 

Latin for something you hear every time you receive Holy 

Communion, Body of Christ. The church marks this day as a 

celebration of Christ’s gift of the Eucharist. It is a reminder that 

this gift we receive in communion and what is reserved in the tabernacle is the REAL 

PRESENCE OF CHRIST – BODY, BLOOD, SOUL & DIVINITY! That’s why we genuflect 

when we enter or leave the pews, bow before approaching the altar and show respect 

through silence while in church. This same respect should also be shown when we receive 

Communion. Catechism reminds us to be in the state of grace, fast on all but water one hour 

before receiving. We should approach the altar with reverence and receive the Eucharist 

responding, “Amen” confirming yes, I do believe this is the Body and Blood of Christ! The 

Second Vatican Council reminds us that the Eucharist is “the source and summit of our 

faith”. The true presence in the Eucharist is what makes our churches different. Take 

advantage of this gift, make the tabernacle your “spiritual magnet” and stop by and spend 

some time in prayer with Jesus! 

OUR NEXT BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASS will be held with Deacon Jim on 

Tuesday, September 17th, at 6:00 PM in the rectory. Even if you have already 

had a child baptized in our parish, you must attend the Baptism Preparation 

Class in order to schedule a Baptism.  To schedule your class, call the parish 

office at 570-636-3035.  

 

NEW MASS SCHEDULE:  Effective August 1, 2019, the weekend mass schedule  

at our 3 local parishes will be as follows:  

Immaculate Conception:  Saturday at 4:00 PM and Sunday at 11:00 AM.   

St. Patrick’s:  Saturday at 5:00 PM and Sunday at 10:15 AM. 

Good Shepherd:  Saturday at 6:00 PM and Sunday at 8:00 AM and 9:30 AM.  

 

CHRISTMAS BUS TRIP for the 2019 American Music Theater Christmas Show, “Joy to the  

World” on Friday, November 22, 2019. Bus transportation, lunch on bus, show, and smorgasbord 

dinner are included for $95 per person.  Payment in full is due with reservation.  Make checks 



payable to St. John Bosco Church.  Contact Marie Guza at 570-455-3874 for reservations and 

information. 

 

 

BACKPACKS FOR OUR 

SCHOOL KIDS IN NEED 

WHAT GOES INTO A WELL-FILLED BACKPACK??? 

 

CLEAR BACKPACK (WAL-MART) $10.00 

SPIRAL NOTEBOOKS (6)   $  1.00 

MARBLE TABLETS (2)   $  1.00 

HARD PLASTIC PENCIL CASE  $  1.00 

THICK CRAYOLA MARKERS  $  1.00 

THIN CRAYOLA MARKERS  $  1.00 

COLORED CRAYOLA PENCILS  $  1.00 

CRAYOLA 24-PACK CRAYONS  $  0.50 

GLUE STICKS     $  1.00 

FOLDERS (2)     $  2.00 

PENCILS      $  1.25 

PENS       $  1.25 

PENCIL CAP ERASERS   $  0.75 

BIG ERASERS     $  1.00 

HIGHLIGHTER     $  0.75 

RULER       $  1.00 

SUBTOTAL      $25.50 

TAX       $ 1.53 

TOTAL      $26.03 



***  PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE SNACKS OF ANY KIND  

     DUE TO ALLERGIES.  



Notice Regarding Reporting Sexual Abuse of a Minor 

It is the policy of the Diocese of Scranton to report any allegation of sexual abuse of a 
minor to law enforcement. If you are a victim of sexual abuse committed by a priest, 
deacon, religious or lay employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Scranton, you are 
encouraged to immediately report the matter to law enforcement. If any priest, deacon, 
religious, lay employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Scranton has cause or reason to 
suspect that a minor has been subjected to any form of abuse, including child sexual 
abuse, the matter will be reported to law enforcement. In accordance with the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania’s Child Protective Services Laws, reports of suspected 
child abuse should also be made immediately by phone to the 24-HourChild Abuse 
hotline (ChildLine) at 1-800-932-0313 or electronically at www.compass.state.pa.us/cwis 
. It is also the policy of the Diocese to adhere to all civil and state regulations. To this 
end, the Diocese is equally committed to adhering to the norms of the Code of Canon 
Law and to upholding the tenets of the USCCB Charter for the Protection of Children and 
Young People, which includes supporting victims of sexual abuse in their pursuit of 
emotional and spiritual well-being. As such, information regarding an allegation of 
sexual abuse of a minor should also be reported to the Victim Assistance Coordinator 
Mary Beth Pacuska at (570-862-7551) or to Diocesan officials, including the Vicar 
General, Monsignor Thomas M. Muldowney, V.G., at (570-207-2269).  
 

Aviso al Respecto de Reportar el Abuso Sexual de Un Menor de Edad 

Es la norma de la Diócesis de Scranton reportar cualquier alegación de abuso sexual de 
un menor de edad a las autoridades. Si usted es una víctima de abuso sexual cometido 
por un sacerdote, diácono, religioso o empleado laico, o voluntario de la Diócesis de 
Scranton, usted está obligado a reportar el asunto inmediatamente a las autoridades de 
la ley. Si algún sacerdote, diácono, religioso, empleado laico o voluntario de la Diócesis 
de Scranton tiene sospecha de que un menor de edad ha sido sujeto a cualquier forma 
de abuso, incluyendo abuso sexual de menor de edad, el asunto será reportado a las 
autoridades de la ley. De conformidad con la Comunidad de los Servicios de Protección 
Infantil de Pennsylvania Leyes, informes de sospecha de abuso de niños también debe 
hacerse inmediatamente por teléfono las 24 horas maltrato infantil hotline (ChildLine) al 
1-800-932-0313 o electrónicamente en www.compass.state.pa.us/cwis  . Es la norma de 
la Diócesis defender todas las regulaciones civiles y del estado. Al fin de que la Diócesis 
esté comprometida igualmente a defender las normas del Código de Derecho Canónico 
y defender los principios de la Carta Para la Protección de Niños y Jóvenes (Conferencia 
de los Obispos Católicos de los Estados Unidos), lo cual incluye apoyar a las víctimas de 
abuso sexual en pos del bienestar emocional y espiritual. Por eso, información respecto 
a una alegación del asunto sexual de un menor de edad, debe ser reportada a la 
Coordinadora Diocesana de Asistencia para Las Víctimas Maria Beth Pacuska, a (570-
862- 7551) o a los oficiales diocesanos incluyendo El Vicario General, Monseñor Thomas 
M. Muldowney, a (570-207-2269). 
 


